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See Supplemental information provided 9/21/2012.  
COA:  I have reviewed the sundry 2221038 and the supplemental information provided on 9/21/2012 for the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC). Based on the information provided, the COGCC staff approves the reserve pit closure. However, should future conditions at the site be discovered of contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards or if ground water is found to be significantly impacted, then OXY may be required to conduct further investigation and/or remediation at the site.”
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